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The exciting new family group, The Goulds are excited to announce the launch of their newly
redesigned website. They have made many improvements with the website including a change
in the web address. It has been updated with new pictures, colors and a redesigned layout.

It is now easier to contact and schedule them with a direct link button. Fans can now easily
email The Goulds directly for anything they might need. The contact information and booking
information are now on the same page. There are also links to their Facebook and Twitter
accounts so that keeping up with them has never been easier.

The oldest daughter Kelsey is taking over the management and daily upkeep of the website
and other social media outlets. She is excited to be taking on this new responsibility for the
group and is looking forward to exciting new things to come.

Tim Gould stated “l am happy and excited about Kelsey handling our social media outlets. |
think this will bring a new and youthful freshness that our younger fans will identify with and
enjoy while still maintaining the professional appearance and ease of use that all of our fans
have become accustomed to.”

The Goulds also now have videos and links on their main page where you can watch their
performance on the main stage of NQC this year as well as a promo video and other interviews
and news.

You can learn more about the Goulds at http://www.gouldsmusic.com or https://www.faceboo
k.com/thegouldfamily

The Goulds can be reached by E-mail at gouldsmusic@gmail.com .

To book the Goulds contact Duane Garren at duanegarren@att.net .
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